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Excellency,

Thank you for your letter dated 13 November 2023, containing the invitation to the League
of Arab States to provide inputs to be submitted to the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable
Development (HLPF) in July 2024.

In this regard, I have the pleasure to attach herewith the information received from the
General Secretariat of the League of Arab States (Sustainable Development Department) containing
LAS inputs reflecting efforts made by the League to achieve the full implementation of the following
goals: Goal 1. End poverty in all forms everywhere; Goal 2. End hunger, achieve food security and
improved nutrition and promote sustainable agriculture; Goal 13. Take urgent action to combat
climate change and its impacts; Goal 16: Promote peaceful and inclusive societies for sustainable
development, provide access to justice for all and build effective, accountable and inclusive
institutions at all levels; Goal 17. Strengthen the means of implementation and revitalize the Global
Partnership for sustainable development.

The League shall highly appreciate the inclusion of its substantive views in the most
appropriate reports on the implementation of those important goals.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Maged A. Abdelaziz
Ambassador

Permanent Observer of the
League of Arab States to the United Nations

Her Excellency

Mrs. Paula Narvaez Ojeda

Permanent Representative of Chile to the United Nations
President of the Economic and Social Council

New York




